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! Florida Power Corporation
/ ATTN: Mr. Walter S. Wilgus, Vice President

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2

; .St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CRYSTAL RIVER PLANT RESPONSE TO HURRICANE ELENA

I am taking this opportunity to commend your Crystal River staff on their prompt-

and effective response action during Hurricane Elena. As the storm approached
the Crystal River site, your staff demonstrated foresight and initiative in
prompt activation of emergency facilities and adequate staffing of the emergency,

organization. During the duration of the hurricane, the Crystal River staff kept<

the NRC well informed of plant status and assessment actions being taken and
j planned. The staff was also cooperative with NRC representatives in installation

of the NRC's emergency high frequency radio communications equipment.

We appreciate your extra efforts during this difficult situation.

Sincerely,

i J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: / . M. Howard, DirectorE:

, Site Nuclear Operations
./P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager '

,d. R. Westafer, Manager
Nuclear Operations Licensing

,

and Fuel Management
,

bec: dRCResidentInspector
Document Control Desk

i State of Florida
4EMA Region IV
W. W. Stansberry'
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